
 
                                                DTE Energy – Gas 
                                                Data Integrity and Technology 
                                                Drafting Department, WCB-1836 
                                                                                                                                           One Energy Plaza, 18TH. Floor 
                                                City of Detroit, MI  48226 
 
 
August 24, 2015 
 
Please note: Revised Responce 
 
Richard Doherty, CED DPW, City Engineer 
City of Detroit Engineering Division, DPW 
65 Cadillac Square, Suite 900 
City of Detroit, MI 48226-2873 
 
 
RE:   Petition   #548  (Revised Response)                        Dated: 3/16/2014                    
 
 
The proposed change in property referred to would affect our services as follows: 
 
 
       Not involved, no gas involved, and no objections.  
 
       Involved, but withholding action on petition until further notice. 
 
       Involved, but have no objection to the property change, provided that an easement of the full width 
       of the street/alley is reserved. See Remarks! 
 
       Involved – nature of services and estimated cost of removing or rerouting such services are:  
 
 
 
Remarks; 
We are revising our response to Petition # 548 to: Involved, but have no objection to the property 
change, provided that an easement of the full width of the street/alley is reserved.  
 
DTE’s Engineers from Codes and Standards have determined this not to be a build over, nor would 
this project require the rerouting of any mains in the area, and have agreed to allow the project to 
continue is originally planned. An easement of the full width of Clarita must be reserved. 
 
  
 
Please abide by Public Act 174, three (3) working days before you dig, dial toll free  
MISS DIG at:  1 – 800 – 482 – 7171. 
 
 
DTE Gas Leak Emergency Phone Number: 1- 800 – 947 – 5000. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Michael Harrison 
Data Integrity and Technology 
 
 


